From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 8:15 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council Representative,
My name is and | am a resident of I have been living in Lidcombe for approximately a year now.

| am vehemently opposed to the proposal of constructing a rubbish tip at 109A church St. Aside from the obvious concerns regarding odour and noise pollution, | fear that

the already highly congested area around the Lidcombe rail network will only be exacerbated and will devalue the area especially in regards to the Lidcombe Rise which is
currently in construction.

The route leading towards the A3 is already highly congested and considering the transfer station will be used for multiple councils, it will only further compound on

existing issues. As a citizen who lives around the rail network, | can speak from experience that many drivers are often confused by the unusual road design and | fear this
will create a high incidence of traffic collisions.

Please do not consider this proposal. We do not deserve this and consider the residents who have to live in extreme proximity to a waste dump. You would not voluntarily
live next to one so why would we agree to this?

Kind Regards,
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